

Chair Report

From December 18, 2020 to January 19, 2021

- Submitted responses for Age-Appropriate Placement and International Languages Elementary consultation surveys
- Created Google Form for PRO-Grant Application and monitored number of applications received
- Communicated with CPIC Executive Members
- Received resignation of Ward 11 North rep Ben Xavier
- Reviewed TCDSB Board Agendas on behalf of the Committee
- Monitored Social Media and engaged when appropriate
- Communicated with Director Designate & Parent Engagement Coordinator
- Reviewed January draft Minutes
- Prepared items for February Agenda
- Communicated with CPIC members
- Chaired Communication & Parent Resource and Conference & Event Standing Subcommittees
- Communicated with Ministry of Education regarding CPIC items